
Chair Nathanson, Vice-Chairs Pham and Reschke, and Members of the Committee:

I'm writing on behalf of county tax collectors and assessors to let you know that we have no concerns with HB 2247 as amended by 
the -2. This is a thoughtfully-devised and well-drafted bill and we thank Representative Boshart Davis and Linn County for the their 
efforts to work with us on the administrative details.

I am signed up to testify in person, but have a possible childcare conflict. I will do my best.

Sincerely,
Erik Kancler


